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Dear Local Plan Consultation Team at Canterbury City Council, 
 

I am John Robson living at  and I am 
emailing you my response to the public consultation on the Local Plan specifically 
regarding the section for the proposed University of Kent development: Chapter 2, 
Policy C12   

This proposed development on a large Greenfield site north of and owned by the 
University of Kent would involve the construction of 2,000 new houses and an 
increase in local population from around 1,700 to 10,000. Main access points would 
be through Blean School and near Kent College School causing total chaos in the 
main road between Canterbury and Whitstable (A290). 

This must not be allowed to happen and it is outrageous of the University to 
contemplate such proposals to solve their own financial problems – all at the 
expense of their local neighbours. 

The development would have devastating effect on the local wildlife, hedgerows 
and ancient woodland as well as Canterbury’s precious green spaces, let alone the 
extreme danger of the increased traffic. 

I am totally opposed to this development and it must be STOPPED, 

Yours sincerely 

John Robson 
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